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The Ultimate Visual
History E.T., the
Extra-Terrestrial
E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial E. T.
E.T., the Extra-
terrestrial E.T.:
The Extra-
Terrestrial From
Concept to Classic
E. T. E.T., the
Extra-Terrestrial
Storybook E.T. and
Me A Friend for
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E.T. E.T. E.T. the
Extra-Terrestrial:
E.T.'s First Words
E.T.: The Extra-
Terrestrial from
Concept to Classic
Extraterrestrial E.
T. E.T. the Extra-
terrestrial in His
Adventure on Earth
Spielberg: The First
Ten Years
Everything I Need
to Know I Learned
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from E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial E.T. 

E.T. The Extra-
Terrestrial | A
Classic Story Book
for KidsE.T. The
extraterrestrial
movie book - Quick
Look/CoolBook - 
E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial -
English Longplay -
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No Commentary 
E.T. the Extra
Terrestrial - Read
Along Story book -
DigitalHD -
Spielberg - Read by
Drew Barrymore
E.T. The Extra-
Terrestrial E.T. the
Extra-Terrestrial -
Opening (1982) E
T The Extra
Terrestrial
novelization
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unabridged
audiobook E.T. the
Extra-Terrestrial:
The Classic
Illustrated
Storybook (Pop
Classics) �� Kids
Book Read Aloud 
The Making of E.T.
The Extra-
Terrestrial (1996)
Part 1/2 E.T. The
Extra-Terrestrial
Audiobook *
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Narrated by
\"Michael
Jacks♥n\" 

E.T. The Extra
Terrestrial
Everything Wrong
With E.T. the Extra
Terrestrial Trying
to FIX a Faulty E.T
(The Extra-
Terrestrial) Talking
Book E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial -
Michael/Gertie
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Meets E.T. (1982) 
E.T The Extra-
Terrestrial 

E.T.: The Extra-
Terrestrial (Atari
2600) Walkthrough
and Easter Eggs
\"E.T. The Extra
Terrestrial\" as told
by Gertie (RARE) 
E.T the Extra-
Terrestrial 1982
The Making of E.T.
Phone Home - E.T.:
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The Extra-
Terrestrial (4/10)
Movie CLIP (1982)
HD READING TO
MY SON - E.T. The
Extra-Terrestrial
by Kim Smith  Et
The Extra
Terrestrial In
Bringing the
extraterrestrial into
his suburban
California house,
Elliott introduces
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E.T., as the alien is
dubbed, to his
brother and his
little sister, Gertie,
and the children
decide to keep its
existence a secret.
Soon, however,
E.T. falls ill,
resulting in
government
intervention and a
dire situation for
both Elliott and the
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alien.

E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial (1982)
- IMDb
E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial is a
1982 American
science fiction film
produced and
directed by Steven
Spielberg, and
written by Melissa
Mathison. It tells
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the story of Elliott,
a boy who befriends
an extraterrestrial,
dubbed E.T., who is
stranded on Earth.
The film stars Dee
Wallace, Peter
Coyote, and Henry
Thomas.

E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial -
Wikipedia
E.T. the Extra-
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Terrestrial is a
1982 American
science fiction film
co-produced and
directed by Steven
Spielberg, and
written by Melissa
Mathison. It
features special
effects by Carlo
Rambaldi and
Dennis Muren and
stars Henry
Thomas, Dee
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Wallace, Peter
Coyote, Robert
MacNaughton, Drew
Barrymore and Pat
Welsh.

Watch E.T., The
Extra-Terrestrial |
Prime Video
E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial (often
referred to simply
as E.T.) is a 1982
American science
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fiction film co-
produced and
directed by Steven
Spielberg, written
by Melissa
Mathison and
starring Henry
Thomas, Dee
Wallace, Robert
MacNaughton, Drew
Barrymore, and
Peter Coyote.

E.T. the Extra-
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Terrestrial (film) |
E.T. The Extra ...
E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial. Critics
Consensus. Playing
as both an exciting
sci-fi adventure and
a remarkable
portrait of
childhood, Steven
Spielberg's touching
tale of a homesick
alien remains a ...
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E.T. The Extra-
Terrestrial (1982)
- Rotten Tomatoes
The Extra-
Terrestrial Game
(Atari 2600, 1982)
Complete in Box.
$46.95. $49.95.
Free shipping .
FOREVER DUO
GAMES 852 In 1
Game Cartridge For
NES Pal And NTSC
Console Chip.
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$29.99. Free
shipping . 239 in 1
Nintendo NES
Cartridge Multicart
US SELLER Classic
NES Collection
games. $34.50.

Atari 2600 ET The
Extra Terrestrial
with Manual | eBay
ET The Extra
Terrestrial (1982)
Official 20th
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Anniversary Trailer
Movie HDSubscribe
to CLASSIC
TRAILERS: http://b
it.ly/1u43jDeSubscr
ibe to TRAILERS:
http://b...

ET The Extra
Terrestrial (1982)
Official 20th
Anniversary ...
E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial (1982)
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cast and crew
credits, including
actors, actresses,
directors, writers
and more.

E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial (1982)
- Full Cast & Crew
- IMDb
E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial movie
clips: http://j.mp/1u
yfX39BUY THE
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MOVIE: http://amzn
.to/rRiGrZDon't
miss the HOTTEST
NEW TRAILERS: ht
tp://bit.ly/1u2y6prC
LIP...

E.T.: The Extra-
Terrestrial (3/10)
Movie CLIP -
Saving the ...
Overview. The
candy was
introduced to the
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US market first in
September
1978,.Shortly after,
Reese's Pieces
were introduced to
the Canada market
in 1980. The then
relatively new
product became
very popular with
the 1982 release of
E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial, in
which the candy is
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featured.. Reese's
Pieces are also sold
in the UK, but still
manufactured in the
US.

Reese's Pieces -
Wikipedia
A young boy named
Elliott, coping with
his parents’ recent
separation, makes a
new friend when a
stranded extra-
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terrestrial wanders
into his backyard.
With the help of his
older brother
Michael and little
sister Gertie, Elliott
tries to keep E.T. a
secret—especially
from
grownups—while
making the creature
feel at home.

E.T. The Extra-
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Terrestrial -
Plugged In
In E.T.: THE EXTR
A-TERRESTRIAL,
a young boy named
Elliott (Henry
Thomas) discovers
an extraterrestrial
that had been left
behind by his fellow
aliens hiding near
his house. After he
brings E.T. home, it
becomes clear that
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the benevolent
otherworldly
creature Elliott
dubs E.T. can't
survive in Earth's
atmosphere and
must return to his
home planet.

E.T.: The Extra-
Terrestrial Movie
Review
The Extra-
Terrestrial from
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Concept to Classic
includes the
complete
screenplay, as well
as excerpts from
the reviews and
feature stories that
appeared when the
film was first
released in 1982.
Here is a book that
puts you in the
director's chair
during the making
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of one of the most
extraordinary films
ever created.

ET: The Extra-
Terrestrial From
Concept to Classic:
The ...
The Extra-
terrestrial 35th
Anniversary DVD
2017 UPC
191329029039. 5
out of 5 stars (5)
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Total Ratings 5,
$7.20 New. $5.09
Used. E.t. Extra
Terrestrial
Interactive Figure
With Communicator
2001 39200.
$49.99 New. Et
The Extra-
terrestrial Plush 12
Inches Tall USA.
4.7 out of 5 stars
(11) Total Ratings
11, $16.99 New.
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E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial TV &
Movie Character
Toys for ...
E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial. A
troubled child
summons the
courage to help a
friendly alien
escape Earth and
return to his home
world.
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E.T. the Extra-
Terrestrial - Box
Office Mojo
Television, Pepsi
E.T. is a short
brown
extraterrestrial that
was accidentally
left on Earth by his
botanist colleagues.
He is the main
protagonist from
the movie E.T. the
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Extra-Terrestrial.
During his brief
stay on Earth, he
becomes Elliot 's
pet alien.

E.T. | E.T. The
Extra Terrestrial
Wiki | Fandom
E.T. The Extra-
Terrestrial. 1982
PG 1h 57m Blu-ray
/ DVD. Rent this
movie. Overview.
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Details. With new
scenes and special
effects, the 20th
anniversary re-
release of Steven
Spielberg's 1982
smash hit tells the
heartwarming story
of the special bond
10-year-old Elliot
forges with an alien
he names E.T.
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